

© CanStockPhoto.com

Dear Class.

Welcome to second grade! My name is Mrs. Wright and I will be your teacher this year. I live in town with my husband, and you will hear all about my family. I have two daughters. Lindsey got married last September, and Jessie is getting married this April. We also have two dogs named River and Lily, and a bird named Smokey.

I have taught every grade from preschool to fifth grade. I am so excited to be teaching second grade again this year because it is my FAVORITE grade to teach! I have planned a lot of fun and exciting activities for us to do this year.

In order for you to be ready for school this year, I ask that you get all of the supplies you need that are listed on the website. In addition to those supplies, if your last name is between A and L, please bring in one box of gallon Ziplock bags. Last names M-Z should bring one ream of copy paper. I am looking forward to meeting you all. Bring all of your supplies, a backpack, and a healthy snack on the first day of school. I can't wait to start our year together!

Love, Mrs. Wright

PS: If you come to the Open House, you can drop off all of your supplies then.